Dear Parents.

We are excited to announce that your child will be joining our pickleball team this season! To ensure a successful and enjoyable experience, we would like to share a few important details with you.

Team Fee: A \$25 fee **per semester** will be collected to help offset a professional pickleball coach and equipment costs. This will help provide high-quality instruction and maintain the necessary gear for the team.

Optional T-shirt: We are offering an optional team T-shirt for an additional \$20. This is a great way for students to show their love for the pickleball team.

Paddles: Students will be required to bring their own pickleball paddle.

Alternative Options: If this team does not seem like the right fit for your child, we have other teams and programs available. Please contact us if you would like more information about these alternatives.

We look forward to a fantastic team of pickleball players and appreciate your support!

****Please scan the QR code below to pay by Tuesday, Sept. 23rd.****

Mrs. Huck

Sponsor